
Bloc-notes
to all members 
of affiliated unions

In order to keep union members well informed, 
FNEEQ produces various publications. Some 

of them are directed to everyone, while others 
address specific members, such as those from 
CEGEPs, universities and the private institutions. 
In addition, FNEEQ’s website has been serving 
members and the public for well over a decade.

Recognizing the immense potential of social 
networks, the Federation has decided to be present 
on Facebook. The page that has been created is not 
intended to replace our other information tools, 
but rather to offer new, more timely and current 
information, from here and elsewhere. While 
issues on education will take an important place, 
information concerning other committees of the 
Federation will be available. This page also aims to 
draw attention to social issues that concern us all.

The interactive platform that provides a Face-
book page also allows those who subscribe to 
enrich the content and share with each other, 
making it a true virtual agora!

If you already use Facebook, please add the 
page FNEEQ to the list of those you «love»! If you 
do not, this is a good opportunity to get started!

http://www.facebook.com/FneeqCSN

We’re also on Twitter. This medium allows the 
rapid dissemination of timely information in 140 
characters.

www.twitter.com/FneeqCSN 
 

We hope you’ll join us!

FNEEQ GOES Social Media!
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